Summer 2022 P-EBT Website Updates

North Carolina will issue Summer P-EBT benefits for eligible students and young children. Visit the
Summer P-EBT FAQs for complete information including eligibility, benefit amount, and how benefits are
issued.

There is no application for P-EBT, however, to be eligible for P-EBT:

e Students must be approved for National School Lunch Program (NSLP) free or reduced-price
meals (FRP). If your student is not already approved, an application for NSLP FRP must be
submitted to your local school district by August 31, 2022 to be considered for Summer P-EBT
benefits.

e Children 5 years old or younger that aren’t students must be part of a household that
participates in Food and Nutrition Services (FNS). If not already participating, you must apply for
FNS by August 31, 2022 to be considered for Summer P-EBT benefits.

For more information visit www.ncdhhs.qov/PEBT. NEW - the P-EBT virtual agent can now help
answer your Summer P-EBT questions too!



https://covid19.ncdhhs.gov/information/human-services/pandemic-electronic-benefit-transfer-p-ebt-program/p-ebt-frequently-asked-questions
https://eyus.sharepoint.com/sites/NCContactTracingandTesting/Shared%20Documents/Strategy%20and%20Operations/P-EBT/2_Communications%20Planning%20and%20Materials/Communications%20Materials/22%20Summer/Social%20Media/Summer%20'21%20Reference%20Materials/04_June/www.ncdhhs.gov/PEBT

